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October, 2013

As another year winds down, your association hit a new record in the free-will offering breakfasts that we host during the summer months.  We served a record 419 visitors during the July 13th Shore Line Yard Sale breakfast.  And, we served a grand total of 1885 visitors for the seven 2013 breakfasts - an increase of about 10% over the previous year.  A huge thank you to the many volunteers who came out to work these breakfasts to earn the money we need to keep our community centre maintained and our parks looking their best for all the visitors we have each year.
Again this year we are hosting five pot luck dinner nights at the community centre in Morden over the winter season.  Everyone is welcome and you can bring any food item for the pot luck feast!  The dates are; (in 2013) - November 16 and December 14, and (in 2014) - January 18, February 15 and March 15. Please note that the March 15th pot luck will be a St. Patrick's Day celebration and only side dishes will be needed.
Your association is hard at work making improvements to our community centre - especially in the kitchen and serving areas.  Our 2014 season will start with the April breakfast on April 26th.  For more information, please contact one of the directors listed below or email us at our email address.
Paul Clarke                 Kathy Thorpe
847-0978                     847-0540

MordenCA@gmail.com

